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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

11-03 NL-Doet

15-03 Coffee Morning 8.30-9.30 at RH 919

building

15-03 3, 3/4 and 4 School play MP1

16 and 17-03 3 - 8 Kangaroo competition

20, 21 and 22-03 3 - 8 Open PE lesson

20 until 24-03 Week Public

Education

26-03 Summer time Clocks go forward

27-03 6 Practice cycling to

the school garden,

bring your bike

28-03 8 Traffic theory exam

31-03 Newsletter 10

05-04 2, 4, 6, and 8 Start school gardens

05-04 7, 8 4x4 football

06-04 A - 8 Study day, students

free

School closed,

daycare open

07-04 A - 8 Good Friday, students

free

School closed,

daycare open

09 and 10-04 A - 8 Easter, students free School and daycare
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closed

12-04 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 at the IB-

building

12-04 3,3/4 and 4 2nd traffic lesson

12-04 5, 5/6 and 6 4x4 football

13-04 8 Anglia test

19-04 3, 3/4, 4 4x4 football

21-04 Newletter 11

21-04 A - 8 Half day, students

free at 12.00

12.00 school closed,

daycare open

24-04 - 05-05 A - 8 May holiday School closed,

daycare open, except

on 27-04

New Students

Name Group

Celine gr. A

Hedaya gr. C

Asmin gr. C

Hafsa gr. D

Matylda gr. D

Maksymilian gr. 4

Marcelina gr .6



Children who left daycare/ school

Name Group

Sota gr. 4

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.

Notifications

Daycare

Celebrating holidays at daycare

Starting this year, the daycare centre pays extra

attention to different types of holidays. For example, at

the beginning of the year, we organised a New Year's

reception for the parents. There were different types of

activities organised for Valentine's Day for the nursery

to the out-of-school care. Last week they celebrated

Carnival at the BSO care. The next holidays are: Easter

and Sugar Festival. For these we are busy preparing.

Spring break Spring fever

The spring break is over and we are looking back at a

pleasant, fun holiday week. Every day we focused on one

theme:

Monday: Dance and Music

Tuesday: Play & Scavenger Hunt

Wednesday: Creative

Thursday: Cooking



Friday: Sports

So on Monday we had a talent show, Thursday we made a three course meal and

on Friday we had a morning gymnastics lesson.

Miss Jill and Mr Daan passed the playtest

At the playgroup we work with the VVE method Speelplezier. In May of last

year, teacher Jill and Daan started their Speelplezier training. In the spring

break they had their final interview. They both passed. Congratulations!!!

Filming March 14

On Tuesday, 14th of March, 2023 a film crew will visit our

daycare. They will come to film a tour and take atmospheric

pictures of our location. Parents will receive a consent form

on which you can indicate whether or not you give permission

for your child to be filmed.

Education

Coffee Morning

Dear parent(s)/guardians(s),

The coffee morning has been moved to Wednesday,

15th of March. The coffee morning on Wednesday,

8th of March will therefore be cancelled.

During this coffee morning, while enjoying a cup of coffee, we will talk to the

community officer, Cees van Nus.

Cees is a familiar face in the Voorhof neighbourhood. He knows many residents,

entrepreneurs and schools in the neighbourhood. Therefore, he also visits our

school regularly. Thanks to all these contacts, he knows what is going on in the

neighbourhood and can solve problems at an early stage, and preferably prevent

them. By talking to residents, he looks for solutions. For instance, the community

officer can refer people for assistance or to organisations. Together, we ensure

the safety of the neighbourhood.



During the coffee morning, you will have the opportunity to get acquainted with

the community officer and possibly have a conversation.

We hope to meet you (again) on Wednesday, 15th of March!

Location: RH building (Roland Holstlaan 919)

Target group: Parents of IKC De Eglantier

Date: Wednesday, 15th of March 2023

Time: 8.30 - 9.30 a.m

Migration Schoudercom to Social Schools

As you know, we use Schoudercom for written communication

with parents, creating sign-up sheets for a parent teacher

conference afternoon, creating a blog, etc. Schoudercom has

been adopted by Social Schools. Effective April 3rd, the

migration for our school from Schoudercom to Social

Schools will take place. All accounts will continue to exist and

will be taken over by Social Schools, but you will have to download the app from

Social School. In SchouderCom you will still be able to log in for a while to read

old messages, download pictures, etc.,

but otherwise no more actions will take

place in this app. How long this will

continue is unknown. When we have

more information you will hear from us.

Railway museum

Groups 3, 3/4 and 4 went to the Railway museum

on Thursday, 23rd of February.

The weeks before, we worked in class on the

theme of transport.

For example, we learned that vehicles have

changed a lot over the years.

At the Railway Museum, we looked at both new

and old trains and did a scavenger hunt to learn

even more about trains.

It was a fun, educational day!



Kangaroo Contest

This week, students in grades 3 through 8 participated in

the preliminary round of the Kangaroo Competition.

The purpose of the Kangaroo Contest is to let children

experience that maths is fun and challenging.

There were a lot of brainteasers again. (Even the grade 8

teacher frowned at some of the tasks).

Next week is the International Kangaroo Contest. You can

read who participated in this competition in the next

newsletter.

Library

For years we have been very proud of the beautiful

library in our school. Every week the children enjoy

coming to this fine place to pick out a new book or

discuss the latest book trends.

In a while, the library will have a new layout. All books

will be arranged by theme. To accomplish this, all the

books have to be re-posted. This is a big job and we

could very much use some extra hands. Do you have a

few hours on Monday mornings in the coming period to help us? Please contact

Kirsty den Dulk via Schoudercom.

Besides volunteers we are also looking for children's books written in other

languages. Do you have any books at home in German, French, Chinese, Polish,

Japanese, Turkish, etc.? And would you like to donate them to school? We are

very happy to receive them! You can hand in the books to Kirsty den Dulk.

Discover the joy of making music together!

Have you always wanted to learn to play a wind or percussion instrument? Or

does making music together seem wonderful to you? Then this is your chance!

Chr. Showorkesten Excelsior Delft organises Nieuw Talent Orkest Delft, a

unique music project for adults. In ten rehearsals we will let you experience how

great it is to make music together. The first rehearsal is on Sunday, 26th of

March 2023, at 14:00 in Excelsior's clubhouse in Delft. This promises to be a

special afternoon under the enthusiastic musical leadership of Guus Pieksma,

initiator of this successful concept from Sneek.

To participate, you do not need to have musical experience or be able to read

notes. Rehearsals last two hours and they fly by! Of course there is a break and

importantly: fun comes first. We conclude the rehearsal period with a festive

concert.

Will you join us?



We provide an instrument and lectern. Maybe you already know which instrument

you want to play, otherwise you choose an instrument at the first rehearsal. You

will also receive a complete orchestra folder. More than 1,500 New Talent

Orchestra musicians preceded you and discovered a great new hobby!

What you need to know

Starting date: Sunday 26 March 2023, 14:00

Continuation: every week on Friday evening

Time: 19:30 - 21:30

Location: Verenigingsgebouw Excelsior, Botenpad 5, 2616 LG in Delft

Cost: 75,- per person for the whole project

For registration, questions and information:

Arjan Duinkerk, telephone 06 - 21160582 or email info@excelsior-delft.nl


